
From: Alnoor Nanji [mailto:an@fansgroup.ca]  

Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2015 3:29 PM 
To: Corby, Mike 

Subject: Code z 8483  

 
M. Corby, 
We are the owners of the Holiday Inn Express & Suites London located on 374 Dundas St and we were 
notified by our friendly neighbours that the application for the Low Income Housing apartments that are to 
be built next to the Executive Suites on the IMPARK lot have asked for an amendment from 50 Units to 69 
Units. We strongly object on this matter as we feel this will impact our area considerably and this item should 
be rejected by the City of London. 
We at the hotel did not receive any written amendment notice of change from the City of London on this 
matter, as this is not as per bylaws of the city.  We would appreciate a change of date on this application for 
us to provide you the issues and concerns we have on these matters. 
Thanks 

Alnoor Nanji  
SPN Group In. Vice President. 
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